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Dear Parents, 
 
This is the second letter regarding the Year 4 overnight excursion in week 3 of next term. Thank you to 
the parents who have already paid the $85 deposit, please remember that you may pay the balance 
whenever it is convenient for you. Payments can be made at the school office or online. 
 
For those parents who wish their child to attend but have not yet paid a deposit, could you please pay 
the $85 deposit before Friday 12th April (end of Term 1). As you can appreciate it is time to begin 
finalising numbers for some of our activities.  
 
Payment can be made by:  
- cash, cheque and credit card at the office or 
- online at https://kentroad-p.schools.nsw.gov.au using the relevant payment code. 

• YR4DEP (for the $85 deposit) 
• YR4BAL (for the $200 balance) 
• YR4FULL (for the $285 Full payment) 

 
Along with this letter you will have received a medical/dietary consent form that must be completed and 
sent back to your child’s class teacher before Friday 3rd  May 2019. If you have any questions regarding 
this form, please contact Mr. Harrison or your child’s class teacher. 
 
Throughout next term you will be informed about other details and sent a suggested clothing list to help 
your child pack for our trip.  
 
If there are any other details you require, please do not hesitate to ring Mr Harrison at school.  
 
Kind regards  
Mr Harrison 
Deputy Principal  

 

https://kentroad-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

